
Matong Street Dareton 

Phone: (03) 50274586 Fax: (03) 5027 4680 

E-Mail: dareton-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Welcome to our final Newsletter for the term and year.  What a    
wonderful and full year we have enjoyed at Dareton Public.  Thank 
you very much for supporting our school programs, events and most 
all the learning and engagement of our students. 
 

Presentation Day—tomorrow @ 10am. Tomorrow morning we     
celebrate the achievements of our students.  It is day hosted by our 
School Captains and leaders in the Kangas’ classroom and where   
Student Awards, Certificates and Scholarships etc are presented to    
worthy recipients.  We hope you can join with us as we celebrate 
2016. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Swimming Program. Our school swimming program continues this 
week (except for tomorrow) for students from Years 2 to 6.  Students 
are reminded to bring their swimmers, hat and towel each swimming 
day. 
 

Student Reports. Student Reports will be available for collection from 
the School Office Thursday afternoon. Reports can only be collected 
by a Parent/Carer and any uncollected Reports will be mailed home 
Friday after school. 
 

End of Term 4.  School will continue as normal til Friday afternoon 
when we dismiss at 3pm. Students will need to take personal          
belongings home. The last day of school is Friday 16th December. 
 

Vale Greg Snowdon. Dareton Public School acknowledges the   
passing of  BMEET CEO, Greg Snowdon. Greg’s great contribution to 
our community is acknowledged.  Our condolences and sincerest 
wishes go to his family and wife Deb. Details of Greg’s funeral is on 
our last page (it is on tomorrow) and we regret that due to our   
Presentation Day, the school is unable to attend. 
 

May I take this opportunity of wishing all a very happy and safe  
Christmas and I look forward to welcoming everyone back in 2017. 
 
Hugh Twaddle 
Principal 

 
 

School Calendar of Events 
Tuesday 13th December—Presentation Day—10am start 
Friday 16th December—Last day of Term. 
2017 School Term 1  - Students in years 1 to 6 return Monday 6th February. 
Teachers, SLSOs and AEOs resume Wednesday 1st February. 
2017 Kinder students start school on Thursday9th February.  School hours next 
year remain the same with a 9am start and 3pm finish. 
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When: Thursday 15th December 2016  
 
Time: 11:30am 
 

This Thursday K/1 Kanga room will be  
celebrating our year together by having a special 

Christmas Lunch. 
Students will not need to bring any food on this 

day. 

End of year  
Student Work 

 

Please send a plastic 
bag with your child to 

school tomorrow. 
They have lots of 

work to bring home. Thank you Lisa 
 

I would like to take the  
opportunity to thank  

Lisa Andrews who has worked in 
the Kanga Room this year. Your 
efforts are greatly appreciated. 

 
A great big thank you from all 

the Kanga Room! 



 

Student of 
the Week 

Lydia 
   

This week we went to the pool for our swimming 
lessons. We had fun at the pool. We used  
kick-boards to help us float and kick. 
By Elsie Jones 



 

  



 

Murray	Cod	
Welcome to Week Ten. The last week of the term and of the year. We have swimming 
again this week. The Murray Cod Class hope you have a fantastic Christmas and a 
great holiday break. 

Michael Weinert, Wendy Searle and the Murray Cod class. 



 

Goannas 
Congratulations to Shianne and Karniesha who 

received Certificates of Achievement on     
Friday at assembly, and Sylvia is our Student 

of the Week. 
As this will be our last newsletter for this 

year I would like to thank the staff who have 
helped in the Goannas classroom this year - 

Susan, Naomi and Jo. It has been an            
action-packed year, and I can honestly say it’s 
been exciting teaching the 4,5,6 students this 

year. 
 Good Luck to our Year 6 students who are 

heading off to high school next year. You all 
have the potential to do great things, and I am 
very proud that you always keep trying to do 

your best. 
I would like to wish all the students and their 
families a very Merry Christmas and a safe 

and Happy New Year. 
 

Fiona Turner 
 

PS. Don’t forget we don’t finish school until 
Friday, Presentation Day is tomorrow, and we 
are swimming every day until the end of term 

(except Tuesday). 



 

Jimmy  Andrew Shylah 

Hedley  

Harry  

Jahzech 

Shylah 

Andrew 

Lamyha 

Have a Safe and Happy Holiday  Regards Mrs Shaddock 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tuesday 13th December # 
Presentation Day 
 
 
 

 
Friday 16th December 
# Last Day of Term 4 



 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Funeral Notice 

FUNERAL SERVICE FOR GREG SNOWDON 
Will be held on the Tuesday the 13th December 

 
Mildura Rowing Club Lawns  

 
Hugh King Drive, Mildura at 11.00am followed by  

 
CELEBRATION & REFRESHMENTS: 2.00pm onwards – The SETTS 

FUNCTION ROOM, Eighth Street, Mildura 
 

In lieu of flowers, donations are welcome – please make out to  
FOOD NEXT DOOR Community Garden Project 


